
ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

TONEY ANAYA POST OFFICE BOX 2088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 

(505) 827-5800 
February 21, 1984 

Northwest Pipeline Corporation 
P.O. Box 90 
Farmington, New Mexico 87499 

Atte n t i o n : Paul C. Thompson 

Administrative Order NSL-1794 

Gentlemen: 

Reference i s made to your application f o r a non-standard 
location f o r your San Juan 30-5 Unit Well No. 91 to be 
located 1950 feet from the South l i n e and 835 feet from the 
West l i n e of Section 25, Township 30 North, Range 5 West, 
Undesignated Gallup, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. 

By aut h o r i t y granted me under the provisions of Rule 104 F 
I of the Division Rules and Regulations, the 
above-described unorthodox location i s hereby approved. 

JDR/RLS/dp 

cc: O i l Conservation Division - Aztec 
O i l & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs 


